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Project Update 



EXTERIOR RENDERING - OVERALL 



EXTERIOR RENDERING – HIGH SCHOOL ENTRANCE 



EXTERIOR RENDERING - MIDDLE SCHOOL ENTRANCE 



Project Milestones 

• March 2009 – residents approved funds for feasibility study 

• March 2010 – presented feasibility study with options 

• July 2010 – MSBA invited into model school program 

• Spring 2011 – selected MVG Architects to prepare schematic design 

• September 2011 – MSBA voted to approve the project 

• Fall 2011 – Approved project funding and start of final design 

• January 2012 - Selected Dimeo Construction Company as CM 

• June 2012 - MVG completed design 

• Summer 2012 – Construction began 



Successes to date 

• Dimeo developed plan to minimize 
construction impact on Town and campus 

 

• Segregate construction entrance and 
operations  

 

• Maximize parking spaces on campus so 
student parking maintained 

 

• Residents have adapted to new traffic 
patterns on campus 

 
 













Construction Activities 

• Site enabling summer 2012 – fencing, parking, etc. 

• Foundations – September through December 2012 

• Steel erected – 3750 of 4800 pieces placed 

• Field house to be completed August 2013 

• Schools complete and occupied Fall 2014 

• Central Office relocated Summer 2014 

















Join us 

  SBC monthly meetings 

  School website – weekly updates and webcam 

 

Thank you 
 

 


